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           The Board of Trustees of the Town of Loma Linda met at 6:15 p.m. on Tuesday, August 8, 2017, in  
             the Loma Linda Town Office for a Public Hearing to set the 2017 Tax Levy.  Trustees present were  
             Bruce Anderson, Gene Delano, Denny Holdgrafer, Paul Magnin and Tom Parr. 
 
             Chair, Bruce Anderson, called the Public Hearing to Order at 6:16 p.m. 
 
             Chair, Bruce Anderson, gave the following authorized figures: 

            
      General Revenue   0.4698 per 1000 
 
      State Rate Approved by Voters 0.2966 per 1000   
 
      Health and Welfare  0.1880 per 1000 
 
  TOTAL TAX LEVY  0.9544 per 1000 
 
             There was discussion about the authorized rate going down for the second year in a row.   
 
             Denny Holdgrafer moved to set the 2017 Tax levy at the authorized figure of $0.9544 per $1000. 
             Paul Magnin seconded.  The motion was unanimously approved.   
 
             A motion to adjourn was made by Denny Holdgrafer and seconded by Tom Parr.  The motion was  
             unanimously approved. 
 
             The meeting was adjourned at 6:21 p.m. 
 
             ___________________________________ 
             Pamela K. Richards, Town Clerk 
 
             ___________________________________ 
             Bruce Anderson, Chairman of the Board of Trustees 
 
             Posted:  August 10, 2017 at 8:00 a.m. 
 
 


